Jan Brown times 17th August 2025 
A polite reminder -
· Clear any droppings from the car park as the club is fined if any are left
· Do not feed hay or leave horses unattended outside of the vehicle.
Just a gentle reminder that Nidd Valley Riding Club is a non profit organisation and the committee are all volunteers.
One of our key objectives is to ensure that our clinics costs are affordable. To keep these costs down we need help from you all as members and non-members.
 If anyone is available before the first lesson or at the end of the last lesson to help set up and clear away the jumps it would be appreciated, if you can help please let me know 
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If you have any issues on the day or prior to the clinic, please call me on 07775681550

